
 

4.3 
 
Form: Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Thursday, March 10, 2016 - 1:01am  
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Vic Djurdjevic 
      Name of Organization: Nikola Tesla Educational (A  
      Registered Charity) 
      Contact Number: 905-541-3469 
      Email Address: vic.ntec@gmail.com 
      Mailing Address: 
      755 King St E 
      Hamilton, L8M 1A4 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: 
      On October 14, 2015, Council approve the renaming of a 
section of Burlington Street to Nikola Tesla Boulevard. As offered 
and accepted and understood by all, our organization was to fund 
raise for the cost of the signage that needed to be replace both in 
the city and on QEW by MTO. Active fundraising campaign  is in 
progress and is withing the timeline discussed with city staff for 
implementation. Final push will be made on April 2, 2016 at the 
Gala. Delegation will explain what has been accomplished and lay 
out the proposed timeline for implementation including plans for 
the grand celebration of the renaming. Staff engaged on 
discussion - Paul Toffolleti & Kris Jacobson 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
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